
 

 

 

December 9, 2021  

  

Hello friend,  

 

Warm greetings to you in Christ!  

The Adventist Christian Fellowship - Canada (ACF) Emphasis Weekend promoted in the 

Canadian Messenger will be held January 14-15, 2022. This initiative is being planned 

and hosted by the SDACC Youth Advisory, the team of youth directors across Canada, as 

well as the chaplain at Burman University. On behalf of this awesome team, I thank you 

for assisting us to promote this worthy event to reach young people attending public 

post secondary campuses.  

 

It is my belief that there are Adventist students attending public campuses across 

Canada are committed young people who are on fire for God. Crucially, they serve as 

missionaries to their public campus, sharing Christ's love through creative, relevant 

initiatives, while pursuing educational degrees, certificates, and diplomas in subjects of 

interest.  

  

Yet more could be known about the transformative work Adventist students are 

accomplishing for God via ACF. The ministry is tasked with the holistic development of 

students through spiritual growth, outreach, training and social interaction.   

Thus, it is our hope that you pastors, elders, educational secretaries, youth leaders, 

parents and other interested persons would join us as we highlight and celebrate this 

life-changing ministry through the FREE hosting of the Canadian ACF Emphasis 

Weekend. Our keynote speaker for the event will be Pastor Moises Ruiz (Epic Adventist 

Church, Red Deer, AB) who will focus on the theme, “Jesus All: Celebrating Christian 

Faith on Public Campuses”.   
To register, feel free to contact your youth director or visit: 

https://canadianacfemphasis2022.eventbrite.com.   

Thank you for your consideration and God bless you as we collaborate to support 

Adventist students on public campuses!  

 

Sincerely In His Grip, 

 

Brian Wahl 

Chair, SDACC Youth Advisory  

 

https://canadianacfemphasis2022.eventbrite.com/

